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We pride ourselves on providing a reliable and efficient transport service to our customers. 

Steve Thompson – 1st  
Tom Murphy – 4th  

Tom Lawson – 17th  
Hope Jacob – 21st  
Mark Kenny – 22nd  

Adam Philippe – 24th  
Makenzie De Jonge – 28th  

Jeremy Craik – 28th  
Enjoy celebrating your special day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

  

  

   

  

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Recording Breaks: Drivers are not recording 
their breaks correctly on site. To clarify, if 
you are arriving onsite, you MUST place 
yourself on a break on your tablet. You have 
two options for a break: Resting and 
Working Non-Driving.  
Working – Non Driving is when you’re 
loading, unloading, outside of the truck 
organising things, etc.  
Resting is eating, watching movies, playing 
on your phone etc. Resting does not affect 
your pay, but it helps us to accurately record 
your breaks and fatigue level. You may have 
to change from Working Non- Driving to 
Resting a few times. 
 
Dust: With the dust issues that we have at 
Wesfeeds, we have dust masks available for 
you to use. So please use them whilst 
nothing else can be done.  
 
Tablet Issues: If you have any issues with 
your tablet over the coming weeks, please 
contact Tye or James as we are in the 
process of rolling over to new ones.  
You can contact Tye on 9410 4621 and 
James on 9410 4615 if you have any 
problems relating to IT or In-Touch.  
 

 

 

Ricky testing out the new Auto Truck 

Sean Pinto in MBL 54 at CMF Cunderdin 

What’s Gone Wrong? 

A driver has damaged a roof whilst being distracted. 

Please be reminded to be watch the height of any 

buildings you are in and to keep an eye on the 

height of your trailers. Please also try to stay and 

focused on your task at hand. 
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We pride ourselves on providing a reliable and efficient transport service to our customers. 

Special Thanks  

Madison Marley – Celebrating 3 years on 

the 12th of April. 

John Lord – Celebrating 11 years on the 4th 

of April. 

Dave Page – Celebrating 11 years on the 11th 

of April. 

Josh Dunn – Celebrating 13 years on the 4th 

of April. 

We thank you for your commitment and 

dedication to the Marley team over the years!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome new members to 

team Marley: 

Taylor Lyford – Driver 

Lori Naude – Driver  

Aramoana Amani – Driver  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Marcus and Tye unloading at 

Mason Poultry 

As we work together, let's remember the 

importance of treating each other with respect 

and dignity.  This includes being mindful of the 

language we use, the jokes we make, and the 

way we interact with each other.  Let's strive to 

create a workplace where everyone feels 

comfortable and valued.  Respect is the 

cornerstone of a healthy work environment and 

it's essential that we treat each other with 

kindness and consideration.  If you wouldn’t say 

it to your mother, don’t say it to another. 

 


